

December 16, 2014

Michelle Watson Training Manager **ILEAS** 1701 E. Main St. Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Michelle:

It was certainly a pleasure to visit your facility last week. Our Costa Rican guest and I certainly appreciated your hospitality.

I also wish to compliment you for a well-run operation. Your operation and entire staff reflects professionalism. I look forward to working with you in the future.

Thank you for your hospitality and generosity in accommodating our visit. It was good to see you.

Regards,

Dave Kelley

Associate Professor

Dayway O